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To: Board of Education 
From: Janice Roome, Comptroller 
CC: Dr. Jay Morrow, Superintendent; Scott Ringberg, Food Service Director 
Date: July 21, 2025 
Re: Permission to request bids for a new dishwasher 
 
 
Background Information 
The current food service dishwasher is nearly 20 years old. 
 
Administrative Considerations 
Food Service Director Scott Ringberg would like permission to request bids for the purchase 
of a new dishwasher, including installation.    The estimated cost is approximately $115,000. 
 
If approved, we will begin soliciting bids with the intent to have the dishwasher installed during 
the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
Options Considered 
It is not considered cost effective to continue repairs on a machine this old. 
 
Fund Source 
Education Fund - food service budget   
 
Recommendation 
We recommend the Board of Education approve seeking bids as requested.   


